
 

 

MEMO 
 
 
Date:  September 13, 2022 
 
Re:  Public Notice for Passenger Facility Charge Application #10 
 
To: Whom It May Concern:  
 
The Syracuse Regional Airport Authority (SRAA), operating the Syracuse Hancock International Airport 
(SYR), invites the public to comment on the Airport’s Passenger Facility Charge (PFC) Application #10. 
Information regarding this PFC Application can be obtained from the Authority’s website:  
 
https://syrsraa.com/legal-notices/  
 
The period for public comments is from September 14, 2022 through October 14, 2022. Comments from 
the public must be mailed to the following address: 
 
Syracuse Regional Airport Authority    
1000 Col. Eileen Collins Blvd. 
Syracuse, NY 13212 
Attn: Robin Watkins, CFO      
 

https://syrsraa.com/legal-notices/

